
Congratulations to our 2018 Graduates who 
were recognized in Worship on May 20th.  

 

Monique Law is an artist and an animal lover. After two years at Timbersong Academy in 
Weaverville NC, she will receive her high school diploma from the Rock Point School in 
Burlington VT. During her two years in VT, she has excelled as an artist in her favorite medium 
of water color and enjoyed working in the school’s stained glass studio. She has been a regular 
volunteer at the Humane Society of Chittenden County.  The Dorchester Art Project (DAP) uses 
her artwork for promotion of local events and she has done fundraising for the MSPCA at 
Nevins Farm selling magnets of animal drawings. Monique will live in Cambridge next year 
working in the animal care field while becoming reacquainted with her home state. She will 
enter Montserrat School of Art in the Fall of 2019 and plans to study illustration, painting and 
printmaking. 
 

Andrew Seelig will be studying Engineering at Penn State University. In high school he 
participated in cross country, track and tennis. He also has a part time job at the Village 
Pharmacy. Andrew enjoyed going on a church mission trip to HOME in Orland, ME in 2014 in 
which he helped to build, paint and repair houses. In April, Andrew and three of his friends 
spent nearly a week hiking and camping out in the wilderness at Zion National Park in Utah. 
 

Raden Sorli-Hawk's parents told her as she entered kindergarten, that school was her job and 
she took it to heart! Raden is a member of the National Honor Society as well as Tri-M, the 
Music/Scholastic Honor society. She has enjoyed being in many plays and musicals. She plays 
flute and bass guitar in the Lynnfield High School Jazz and Pioneer bands and sang in the 
Mariachi band. Raden has enjoyed writing for the Catalyst and the Lynnfield Town paper. She is 
part of the yearbook staff and is an active member of the Gay/Straight Alliance club. Raden is 
excited to be going with her Destination Imagination team to the Global Finals in TN this year! 
Here at our church, Raden has greatly enjoyed many service projects and mission trips and, 
under the loving guidance of the Centre Church Community she has continued to grow, now 
serving in the diaconate. Raden feels she hit the ‘cosmic jackpot’ when it comes to the 
wonderful friends she has made. She plans on attending Brandeis University in the fall.  
 

Caitlin Timmons is graduating from Concord Academy. While there, she was a captain of the 
varsity tennis team, head of the tour guide program, participated in Destination Imagination 
and visual arts. Next year, she will be attending Smith College. She is looking forward to 
participating in research and hopes to major in either biology or neuroscience. 
 

Maggie Weaver is excited to be attending St. Joseph's College, located on Sebago Lake in 
Maine. Maggie will be studying nursing and looks forward to continuing some of her high 
school hobbies. In high school Maggie participated in several choral groups, played basketball, 
and ran track. At Centre Church, she has joined the church choir for holiday performances and 
has assisted in the nursery. Maggie wants to thank everyone for all their support given to her 
during her high school years and looks forward to a new adventure in Maine. 


